
Alexander/Pulaski ROSC Council Monthly Meeting 
07/20/2023 

1:00 PM to 2:00 PM 
Zoom 

 
John Cantrell, Arrowleaf 
Katt Decker, Arrowleaf 
Drew Middleton, Arrowleaf 
Brandy Nelson, Arrowleaf 
Haley Robison, Arrowleaf 
Kat Houghton, EHD R5 ROSC 
Beverly Holland, R5 ROSC 
Artie McBride, NAACP 
Jeannine Woods, DVS 
Julie Pohlman, SW ROSC R4 
Marsha Cook,  
 
 

1. Brittney Hale Opened with the Welcome and Introductions 
 

2. Katt Decker discussed, “What is ROSC?” 
 

3. John Cantrell reviewed the Needs Assessments and the Strategic Plan for Alexander/Pulaski. He 
reviewed our new resource guide and the resources and support ROSC offers. 

 
4. John explained the MOUs and asked those who wish to sign one to send them in when able. 

 
Round Table Discussion: 
           We discussed and viewed all of the upcoming events and the flyers for events and available resources. 
           Community Members discussed that the population declined when the housing shut down in Cairo. The 
community, in turn, declined as well.  
           There were suggestions for a needs assessment form to be made out and given to the public during the 
school registration and setting up a resource table.  
           Jeannine Woods said they would truly benefit from having a supply of Narcan available. 
 
John Cantrell closed the meeting by thanking everyone for their time and support! *Alexander/Pulaski ROSC 
Council Meeting will be held on the 3rd Thursday of each month from 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM. We will continue 
to be in person and on Zoom!  
 


